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Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

Spare Clothes: 

 

Please could you provide your child with a spare set of 
clothes to leave in Nursery. This is in case your child 

needs to be changed during the day. Thank you.  

Story of the Week 

Homework  

 
The children have been learning each others 
names. Ask your child to name two children 

who are in the Nursery.  
 
 

Wow, what a fantastic start to the term! We are so proud 
of how the children have settled coming into Nursery. They 
are excellent at following the daily routines and have been 

putting their coats and water bottles away with some 
independence. They have also been fantastic at finding their 
picture to self register at the start of the Nursery sessions.  
The children have also enjoyed exploring their new Nursery 

learning environment and making new friends. 

  
This week the children also enjoyed celebrating Roald Dahl 
Day. The children pretended to make sweets and chocolates 
at Willy Wonka’s Chocolate Factory and also looked for the 

Golden Tickets hidden inside our reading books.  

 
 

Rhyme of the Week 
 
 

This week we have enjoyed singing the rhyme 
‘Head, Shoulders, Knees and Toes’. See the 
rhyme below if you want to sing it at home 

too!  
 

Head Shoulders Knees and Toes 

 
 

Head, shoulders, knees and toes,  
knees and toes. 

Head, shoulders, knees and toes, 
 knees and toes. 

and eyes and ears  
and mouth and nose. 

Head, shoulders, knees and toes, 
Knees and toes. 

 
 

Reminder 

 

Please make sure your child comes to school with a 
named coat as the weather is starting to change. The 
children enjoy learning outside whatever the weather 

and require a coat for outdoors. Thank you.   

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  


